PlanningAlias

From: Rhi Holo

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 10:22 AM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: 3040 Kilpatrick Ave

Good morning,

To whomever this reaches, | would like you to know previous emails of the tenants here have been disregarded due to
previous management being apart of the conversation. They are no longer managing this building due to his poor
management. We, as well as manny tenants here at 3080, would like the comments & emails sent before, that were
responded to by them, to be reconsidered and responded to by the appropriate person(s).

3040 Kilpatrick is not a good idea. There is so much traffic trying to leave our building, it causes near accidents every day
with the busses in the way on the left, and the construction zone that’s been left there; on the right. There is also an
absurd amount of crime that has gone on in 3070 & 3080, and this should be addressed not only by the landlords, and
the management on site, but the city as well.

| hope you take all of this into consideration at the meeting, for the sake of the tenants here, and the drug problem this
city has..

Cheers.



